
 

AbbyPD Major Crime Unit is investigating a vehicle robbery with suspects in 
custody.  
  
On February 17th, 2024, at 7:05 P.M., AbbyPD patrol officers responded to a reported 
robbery in the 3600 block of Townline Rd. Abbotsford. 
  
Upon arrival, officers located a lone male who had sustained a gunshot wound. The 
victim has since been transported to the hospital. 
  
With the assistance of RCMP Air 1 Helicopter and other law enforcement partners, the 
victims vehicle was located in Coquitlam, B.C., and the parties believed to be 
responsible have been arrested by police.  
  
Following the arrests, there is believed to be no risk to the public.  
  
The Abbotsford Police Department's Major Crime Unit, with support from patrol, is in the 
early stages of the investigation piecing together what factors led up to the event.  
  
Anyone with information is asked to come forward and contact the AbbyPD by calling 
604-859-5225.  
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